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Background Information: 
 
 Bid documents for the Church Creek Elementary and Edgewood Elementary Schools 
Blueprint Project were issued and advertised during the month of April 2025.  Bids were received 
and opened on May 22, 2025.  Funding in the amount of Six Hundred Thousand Dollars 
($600,000.00), was provided by the County for this project in FY25. 
 
Discussion: 
 
 Two (2) contractors submitted bids for the project. Strayer Contracting submitted the 
responsive and responsible low base bid in the amount of Three Hundred Thirty-Three Thousand 
Six Hundred Dollars ($333,600.00).  A bid tabulation is attached.  Minority Business Enterprise 
(MBE) participation on this project will have an overall goal of 15%, with no subgoals. 
 
Superintendent’s Recommendation: 
 
 The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Education approve a contract 
for the above-described construction services for the Church Creek Elementary and Edgewood 
Elementary Schools Blueprint Project, in the amount of Three Hundred Thirty-Three Thousand 
Six Hundred Dollars ($333,600.00) to Strayer Contracting.  The amount of the award is the sum 
of the base bid. 



BIDDERS Strayer Contracting Baltimore Contractors

Aff of Qual to Bid  

Bid Bond  

MBE - SOP  

MBE - UA  

Addendum #1  

Addendum #2  

BASE BID $333,600 $474,288

TOTAL BID $333,600 $474,288

Church Creek Elementary School & Edgewood 
Elementary School
Blueprint Programs                                                           
BID TAB SHEET

PROPOSALS RECEIVED ON MAY 22, 2025
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